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Thursday 25th April 2024 

Re: Year 4 Trip to St Albans Church                                                     4DJ – Monday 13th May 2024 
4CF – Monday 20th May 2024 
 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

We are thrilled to inform you of an upcoming educational trip for our Year 4 children, designed to enrich 

their understanding of the curriculum and provide valuable experiential learning opportunities. As part 

of our RE curriculum, we will be taking children to visit St Albans Church. This visit will take place on the 

afternoon of Monday 13th May for 4DJ and Monday 20th May for 4CF. This visit is free. The children will 

travel to and from the venue via minibus driven by a member of Perry Hall staff who is qualified to do so. 

As part of our RE unit on sacred places, we are visiting a place of worship to gain a better understanding 

of why religious buildings are special to those who use them. Reverend Tom Fish will lead the visit and 

discuss with the pupils what makes a church sacred to Christians and answer any questions the children 

may have regarding this. 

The children will leave school at approximately 1:10pm and arrive back at approximately 3:00pm. Please 

collect your child from school as normal on the appropriate day.  

This visit is free of charge, but we kindly ask if you could consider a donation towards the school 

minibus expenses of £1.50 to be paid via Parentpay by Monday 6th May 2024. 

Please return the attached slip to your child’s class teacher no later than Monday 6th May 2024.  

 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to speak to your child’s class teacher.  

Yours sincerely,  

 

Mr L Fellows 

Headteacher 
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Year 4 Trip to St Albans Church 
 

Monday 13th May (4DJ) & Monday 20th May (4CF)  
 
 

Name: ………………………………………………………………….. Class: ………………………………. 

 

(Please circle) I do / do not give permission for my child to attend the visit to St Albans Church on 

13.5.24 (for pupils of 4DJ) or 20.5.24 (for pupils of 4CF). 

 

Medical needs: ……………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 

Emergency contact name: …………………………………………………………………………………………….. 
 

Emergency contact number: ………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 

Signed: ………………………………………………………….. Parent/Carer          Date:………………………. 
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